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July 10, 2018 

HOMICIDE 

UPDATE 7.10.18: The victim has been identified as Robert Kenneth Bartlett, W/M, 
9/14/1941.  

 

 

ORIGINAL 7.10.18: The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the 
homicide of an adult male that occurred on Monday, July 9

th at approximately 7:00 
A.M. The incident occurred at 101 Northeast 3rd Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 

Preliminary investigation has revealed the victim was found unresponsive and 
appeared to have injuries consistent with blunt trauma. The victim was transported to 
Broward Health Medical Center where he was pronounced dead.  

The victim’s identity is being withheld pending notification of next of kin. 

Anyone with information is encouraged to call Fort Lauderdale Homicide Detective J. 
Cabrera at 954-828-5581 or Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477).      
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